

B.Sc. Semester - 2 (CBCS) Examination
June/July-2022 [NEW COURSE]
COMPULSORY ENGLISH (COMPULSORY)

Time: 2:30 Hours**Marks: 70****Instructions:**

1. All questions are compulsory.
 2. Figures to the right indicate marks.
-

Q.1(A) Fill in the blanks with appropriate words. (Any Eight) (08)

1. 'Preposterous, preposterous, I will have you arrested- guard, guard!-Who said?
2. What were the names of English soldiers who were looking for the empty compartments?
3. Who was accused for the murder of Mrs. Parker?
4. On which day was the murder of Mrs. Parker took place?
5. Before how many years Ghisu took part in a memorable event of a landowner's wedding procession?
6. Whose wife was dying?
7. What was the full name of Mason?
8. What was the full name of Pettigrew?
9. 'The Long Exile' is a story written by_____.
10. Where did Ivan Dmitrich Aksionov live?

Q.1(B) Give brief answers of the following questions. (Any Two) (06)

1. Describe character sketch of Lady Lal.
2. What is the end of the story '*The Case for the Defence*'?
3. Describe Madhav as a shameless and irresponsible husband.
4. Was Mason in dream in the story 'Mason's Life'?- Explain.

Q.2 Write a short note. (Any Two) (14)

1. Character Sketch of Sir Mohan Lal.
2. Tragedy in Aksionov's life.
3. The Murder Trial.
4. The End of the Story 'The Shroud'

Q.3(A) Fill in the blanks the appropriate forms of the verbs. (07)

1. He_____a letter when his wife called him. (write)
2. The plane_____off in a few minutes. (take)
3. I was angry that I_____such a silly mistake. (make)
4. I_____ 'Hellaro' yesterday. (watch)
5. _____you_____me? (know)
6. They_____cricket for 3 hours. (play)
7. If she_____fast, she will catch the train. (run)

Q.3(B) Choose the appropriate forms of verbs from the bracket. (07)

1. Some people _____traditional music. (love, loves)
2. Parents and teachers_____to meet regularly. (need, needs)
3. Each of the girls_____well. (sing, sings)
4. Plenty of money_____wasted in his function. (was, were)
5. Plenty of rupees_____wasted in his function. (was, were)
6. Seventy Percentage_____is a good result. (is,are)
7. One of my teachers_____present here. (is, are)

Q.4(A) Read the following paragraph carefully and answer the questions given below it. (07)

The training of character and development of a proper sense of discipline must always play their part in the making of a soldier. Training may seem difficult to the recruit, but he will soon derive pleasure from increased physical and mental fitness. A newcomer to the officer's training School finds himself in the company of men from school, English. The first days are likely to be confused ones, but a cadet soon makes heaps of friends and quickly settles down. The training consists mainly of drill, learning the use of weapon, physical training and simple field craft. After a month of such training the majority of cadets are usually very fit physically. As the training progresses, it becomes more and more interesting and includes the driving and maintenance of motorcars and lorries, the management of animals and fields-tactics. The training is generally carried out in wide open valleys, forests and hills. How enjoyable it is after hours of hard work in the open air, to sit round a camp fire and enjoy a hot meal!

Questions:

1. What does the training of a soldier consist of?
2. Why does the soldier get pleasure after joining the army?
3. Where is the training carried out?
4. How is a soldier made?
5. In what sort of company does the new soldier find himself?
6. What happens as the training progresses?
7. Find out synonym for the word 'strategy' from the passage.

Q.4(B) Read the following story, reshape it and provide a suitable title. (07)

There lived an elephant named Kartik in a jungle. He was robust. Seeing his rocking mountain-like body all the foxes of the jungle thought. "How nice it would be if this elephant dies somehow! We all will have four months' supply of food."

Among the foxes there was an intelligent one named Chatur. He said "You watch how I kill him with the power of my intelligence!" Then seeing the elephant coming, he went to him, prostrated before him and said, "Jai ho to the king".

The elephant was surprised to hear it. He said. 'What Is this? Why hail me so?' The fox said. "O King, all the animals of the jungle have sent me to you. We have sent me to you. We have no king. So considering your strength, we have decided to make you our king. We have made preparations to crown you. Before the muhurta passes away, you follow me and ascend the throne."

Who'd not like to be a king? The elephant wanting to become king followed the fox. The fox led him to a dried up mire. The surface was dry but inside it was wet. The fox walked over the dry surface but the elephant fell into the mire and got trapped in it. He tried hard to come out, but the more he tried, the deeper he went. He asked the fox to help him but he won't hear. The elephant died there of hunger and thirst. All the foxes had a feast of his body for many days.

The intelligent can win over even the strongest.

Q.5(A) Prepare an application for the post of a teacher in Chemistry. (07)

OR

Prepare an application for the post of a Chemist.

Q.5(B) Write a paragraph on the following. (Any One) (07)

1. Positive and Negative Effects of Social Media.
2. Safety of Women in India.
